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Comments: I urge you to eliminate grazing permits in the wilderness areas you are responsible for.  It has been

well documented that cattle and sheep grazing is not compatible with wilderness.  They cause erosion, break

down stream banks, compact the ground..  Please at least do an environmental impact study.


